
September 1, 2016

Outdoor Recreational Trails Advisory Board
recruiting new members

 

(Anchorage, AK) – The Division of Parks and Outdoor Recreation is seeking candidates to fill three board positions on the Outdoor
Recreational Trails Advisory Board (ORTAB), one representing motorized trail users statewide, and two representing non-motorized
trail users statewide. In addition to these special knowledge areas, applicants should have knowledge, experience, and interest in
outdoor recreation and grant-funded programs.

The primary role of the ORTAB is to assist in evaluating grant proposals for the Recreational Trails Program and Land and Water
Conservation Fund. ORTAB members may also be asked for advice on other outdoor recreation related subjects.

Anyone who would like to be considered for appointment on the ORTAB should submit a letter of interest, brief resume and
completed questionnaire (available at http://dnr.alaska.gov/parks/misc/ortaboard.htm) to the State Trails Program Coordinator,
Darcy Harris at darcy.harris@alaska.gov. The deadline to apply is October 1, 2016.

Board members serve a term of three years and the board meets once per year in Anchorage or as needed. Additional information
regarding ORTAB and the Recreational Trails Program can be found at http://dnr.alaska.gov/parks/grants/trails.htm.

CONTACT:  Darcy Harris, 907-269-8699, darcy.harris@alaska.gov

###

STAY CONNECTED:
DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR on Social Media: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
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